
Congratulations to 
Cristina M. Suárez, 

Deputy City Attorney



Board Certified by 
the Florida Bar in
City, County and 
Local Government 
Law

Cristina M. Suárez, B.C.S.



The Florida Bar has fewer than 350 members board certified in 
City, County and Local Government Law.

To be certified a lawyer must be a member in good standing of 
The Florida Bar, must have practiced law for at least five years, 
and must have had substantial involvement in the practice of 
city, county and local government law during the preceding 
three years.

Each board certified lawyer must pass peer review, a 
comprehensive written examination, and complete 60 hours of 
continuing legal education in the three years prior to 
application for certification.



CONGRATULATIONS, CRISTINA! 


